T'S A BIG DECISION. MAKE SURE YOU UNDERSTAND THE QUESTION.

On October 10th you'll get to decide which electoral system should be used to elect members
to the provincial legislature. The existing system — First-Past-the-Post. Or the alternative
electoral system proposed by the Citizen's Assembly — Mixed Member Proportional. On Election
and Referendum Day you'll be given two ballots, one for voting in the general election
and one for voting in the referendum. Look for information being delivered to your home.

LEARN MORE AT YOURBIGDECISION.CA OR BY CALLING 1.888.0ONT.VOTE.




